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Like so many other pieces of legislation that have come up in the last several years, 

I’m wondering what problem this legislation solves. Oregon has had mail-in voting for 

many years and I have heard of no problems at all with this system. No accounts of 

voter fraud. No problems counting ballots. No problems of any kind. This legislation 

seeks to outlaw this problem, free method of voting in favor of one that requires more 

staffing, more money, and presents more challenges for voters. I oppose this 

measure. 


